
A Report on Site Visit of B.Tech Civil Engineering third year students 

to M/s Rishita Manhattan, Shaheed Path, Lucknow on 10th February 2024 

The Department of Civil Engineering believes that site visits allow the students to develop a greater 

understanding of how civil engineering theory is put into practice. In this context, the department 

of Civil Engineering, Integral University organized a site visit on 10th February 2024 for the 

B.Tech. third year students to M/s Rishita Manhattan, Shaheed Path, Lucknow. 

The visit was led by Mr. Anwar Ahmad Associate Professor, Department of Civil Engineering, 

Integral University. All the students were welcomed by Er. Sanjay Diwedi, General Manager, 

M/s Rishita Manhattan. The students were briefed about the ongoing project and thereafter the 

staff of the M/s Rishita Manhattan briefed about the various Civil Engineering activities.  Students 

also learnt about steps involved in doing the brickwork, plastering and other finishing items. They 

also saw the cutting, banding & fixing of reinforcement in shear walls, slabs, beams & columns, 

plumbing and electrical drawing and their execution at site. Student also learnt about the mivan 

shuttering and its working.  

The students learnt how the flats are handed over to owners and procedure to be followed & also 

how their grievances about maintenance are addressed. 

Students took keen interest and shown discipline during the entire visit. Total number of 

students visited the site were twenty five. 
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